
Withdrawal of Provisions from the Proposed District 
Plan – Chapter 2 Definitions in Stage 2 of the 
Proposed District Plan Review
Pursuant to Clause 8D of the First Schedule of the Resource Management Act 1991, the General 
Manager of Planning and Development, acting under delegated authority, authorised the withdrawal of 
the following provisions of the Proposed District Plan on 20 March 2019:

The following Chapter 2 definitions, included in the Stage 2 decision:

•	 Ground Floor Area;

•	 Mineral Exploration;

•	 Mineral Prospecting; and

•	 Regionally Significant Infrastructure.

The equivalent definitions from Stage 1, remain in the PDP.

The reasons for the withdrawal are:

•         To avoid duplication of definitions which are already part of the PDP following decisions on 		
           the Stage 1 chapters, to avoid confusion for plan users, and to avoid potential prejudice to 		
           submitters and appellants involved in Stage 1 of the Proposed District Plan review.

For further information on this matter, please contact the Planning Policy team on 03 441 0499.
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